
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Rescheduling of Meeting 
Committee of the Whole 

 
 
 
The meetings of the Regional Committee of the Whole that were originally scheduled 
to take place on January 7 and 14, 2016 will now be held as one combined meeting 
on Thursday, January 14, 2016 in the Council Chambers, York Region Administrative 
Centre, 17250 Yonge Street, in the Town of Newmarket, at 9 a.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Denis Kelly 
Regional Clerk 
 
C. Martin 
December 22, 2015 
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